
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE’^^® 
8/20/2025 
¿DOCUMENT NO. 08056-2025j 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Ellen Plendl 
Wednesday, August 20, 2025 8:51 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Docket Nos. 20240026 8t 20240172 
FW: TECO Price Gouging $350 - $1k a month electric bills 

See attached customer correspondence for Docket Nos. 20240026 & 20240172. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Governor's Office of Citizen Services < EOGCitizenServices@eog.myflorida.com> 
Wednesday, August 20, 2025 8:29 AM 
Ellen Plendl 
FW: TECO Price Gouging $350 - $1 k a month electric bills 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please find attached email received by the Governor's Office of Citizen Services. This email is forwarded to your office 
for review and any response or action appropriate. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Martha Lynn 
Office of Citizen Services 
Executive Office of the Governor 

From: Carlie M Meadows <noreply@flgov.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2025 3:25 PM 
To: GovernorRon.DeSantis@eog.myflorida.com 
Subject: TECO Price Gouging $350 - $1 k a month electric bills 

Submitted 
Tue, 08/19/2025 - 15:25 

Sender Information 
Carlie M Meadows 
Meadows.Carlie@gmail.com 
8134041302 

Subject 
TECO Price Gouging $350 - $lk a month electric bills 

Message 
I am writing today to please employ you to look into the price gouging happening at TECO in Hillsborough 
county. They are draining our community with exorbitantly high electric bills and surcharges for hiring out of 
state linemen during hurricane season all while their executives make $700k a year with $200k plus in bonuses. 
There is no where else for the people to go they dominate the industry in a solo monopoly, eliminating any 
option or accountability. Please help us. Please. 

IP Address 
108.162.210.101 
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User Agent 
Mozilla/5.0 (XI 1; CrOS x86_64 14541.0.0) AppleWebKit/537.36 (KHTML, like Gecko) Chrome/1 38.0.0.0 
Safari/537.36 

Please note that under Florida law correspondence sent to the Governor's Office, which is not confidential or 
exempt pursuant to chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is a public record made available upon request. 
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